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LETTER DATED 21 AUGUST 1995 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES A.l. OF
THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA TO THE UNITED
NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

| have the honour to present to you the annexed letter dated today from my
Minister of Foreign Affairs addressed to Your Excellency.

May | ask for your kind assistance in circulating the present letter and
its annex, as a document of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Ivan Z. MISIC ~
Chargé d'affaires a.i.
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Annex

Letter dated 21 August 1995 from the Minister for Foreign Affairs
of the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina addressed to the
President of the Security Council

Today three children were senselessly murdered by Serbian shelling of
Gorazde. When will enough be enough and what will it take for the United
Nations and the North Atlantic Treaty Organization (NATO) to react to this
terrorism?

The failure to respond can only be characterized as a further betrayal of
your commitments and of the "peace initiative" now being launched.

The Secretary-General had assured us that the withdrawal of the United
Nations Protection Force (UNPROFOR) from Gorazde would not deter the previously
given commitment.

The ever-increasing string of broken promises can only be characterized as
shameful.

(Signed ) Muhamed SACIRBEY
Minister



